
 

 

 

30 November 2022  
 
 
Peter Mitchell  
fyi-request-20962-29670d51@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Peter, 

  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: HNZ00006562 
 
Thank you for your email received on 11 November 2022, asking for the following information 
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):  
  

“In a 
http://scanmail.trustwave.com/?c=15517&d=vdzZ4xrKMpPmmuW4IRbaQNVAyrno_2Bn7S
cQ9CWm9Q&u=http%3a%2f%2ffyi%2eorg%2enz response to Scott dated 22 June 2022 
your Ministry said: 
 
"The Minister of Health, Hon Andrew Little, has commissioned an independent review 
which has not been completed. Once the report arising from the review has been submitted 
to the Minister, the Ministry expects the Minister will decide whether to release it." 
 
Has the independent review now been completed? If so, can you please forward me a 
copy. 
 
If the review hasn't been completed can you give an estimated date for completion? It's 
now over 18 months since the data breach occurred” 
 

  
Decision on your request   
 
The review you have requested is soon to be publicly available. Therefore, your request has been 
refused under section 18(d) of the Act. 
  
How to get in touch  
 
If you have any questions, you can contact us at hnzOIA@health.govt.nz.  
  
If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at ombudsman.parliament.nz, or by 
phoning 0800 802 602.  
 
 
Nāku iti noa, nā 
 

 
 

Gaynor Bradfield 

Manager 
Office of the Chief Data and Digital 
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